Philip Dagnall

From:

Sent: 24 August 2018 17:27 12.8
To: pmods22 M/M

Dear Sir/Madam,

I write in reference to calls for comments on additional sites in the RV Development Plan Document.

I support the decision of RVBC Planning 17th July 2018 to include an additional allocation to MM3-Site 13
Highmoor Farm in Clitheroe and to propose no increase in the housing numbers allocated to Site HAL2
Wilpshire.

A comparison of the two sites immediately shows better access, topography, highway safety and residential
amenities to be available from the Highmoor Farm site in Clitheroe.




